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71 School Street
Little Lever
Bolton
BL3 1NH
07305349952
joannabithell@apple-house.co.uk

8th March 2021

Dear parents

NEW summer term 2021 - 30 hours reminder
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Please ensure that you have a valid 30 hours code for the start of the Summer Term
(April 2021).

Parents with existing codes, whose dates are due to expire before the start of term must reconfirm their eligibility by 31st March 2021.

(Please check your expiration dashboard on the portal).
 
Parents, who have a new code, need to ensure their code is valid for the start of the Summer Term. If a parent applied very early for their code, they will need to reconfirm their details before the start of term (by 31st March 2021) to keep their eligibility.
 
Parents still need to keep your code active during the current COVID-19 period and have a valid code for the start of next term (April 2021).



Yours sincerely



Mrs Joanna Bithell
Owner Apple-house Child Care Services
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